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From: Jaime Burge [mailto:jburge77@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 10:10 AM
To: PUC
Subject: The number of the petition is DW15-209 order #25809 dated September the 4th. Order
suspending tariffs and scheduling prehearing conference for water rate increases.

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a property owner in the Indian Mound Property Owners Association. My family
typically only uses our Center Ossipee home in the Winter Months. We currently pay a
higher annual water bill in Center Ossipee, then we do at our full time residence in
Massachusetts, where we run a lawn sprinkler system. An increase again will be an
unobtainable financial disservice to all residents.

Sincerely,

Jaime Burge
23 Latties Lane
Center Ossipee


